
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE.  Prince Edward County intends to submit an application to the Department of 

Environmental Quality for renewal of Virginia Water Protection Permit (VWP Permit) No. 05-1464 

pursuant to 9VAC25-210. The VWP Permit was issued to the County in September 2006 and expires in 

September 2021. Renewal of the VWP Permit is necessary to construct a water intake structure and 

associated infrastructure to withdraw water from the County-owned Sandy River Reservoir at a point 

near Reservoir Road. On or before December 30, 2020, interested persons may submit comments, 

questions, or requests for a public information meeting to Sarah Elam Puckett, Assistant County 

Administrator, by mail to:  P.O. Box 382, Farmville, VA  23901; by email to spuckett@co.prince-

edward.va.us; or by phone at 434-392-8837.  Any oral or written comments received by that date will be 

considered by the County in the development of the application.  


